


[image: ] Governing Board
Jacqueline S. Gray, President
Carolyn Morris, President Elect
Pamela B. Deters, Past President
Tamara Newcomb, Secretary
Patricia Alexander, Treasurer



Society of Indian Psychologists

February 21, 2012

Jacque Gray, Ph.D.
2662 Mistwood Ct.
Grand Forks, ND 58201


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Dr. Gray:

As president of the Society of Indian Psychologists (SIP) I would like to extend my gratitude and thanks from SIP for your generous donation of $20 to our organization.  We are a small, but growing organization committed to the support and development of indigenous psychologists and your contribution helps with that important work.  Your membership is greatly valued and vital to growing our reputation and enabling our efforts to better serve all our relations throughout Indian Country.

I would like to encourage you to visit our website often at www.aiansip.org, “like” our Facebook page for Society of Indian Psychologists, and personally invite you to be part of our annual gathering in Logan, Utah. This year’s retreat and conference commemorates SIP’s 25th anniversary with the retreat held June 22nd to 24th immediately followed by our annual conference on June 25th and 26th. Come and celebrate with us, take part in community, and hear all about the great work being accomplished by the Society of Indian Psychologists.
Thank you again for your support and encouragement.

Respectfully,
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Jacque Gray, President
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